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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 1st April 2022 

Easter Services                                                                                                                       

We are looking forward to welcoming you into school next week for our Easter Services.   

Just to remind you that Classes Penguin & Puffin will do their service at 3pm on 

Tuesday 5th April and Classes Eagle & Bear will be at 3pm on Friday 8th April.  They will 

be finished by 3:30 so will not impact the end of the school day.  

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing 

abuse or neglect please contact:                                                     

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  01484 456848 

For more information about safeguarding children visit:                   

www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are:                                                 

Maggie Walker and Marina Davis       

Contact No: 01484 609818                               

Email:   head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   

or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

Head Teacher’s Award                                                                                                    

This week the award goes to Hunter.   Well done Hunter!                                                                         

St Nicholas Award                                                                                                                  

The following children are the recipients of this term’s St Nicholas Award.  Congratulations!                   

Year 3     –     Chloe          Sam           Zosia                                                                          

Year 2     -     Elijah          Martha B    
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Cannon Hall Museum                  

Years 1 & 2 are very much 

looking forward to going to 

Cannon Hall on Wednesday.  

They will be dressing as 

servants and spend the day 

carrying out servant duties. 

Robinwood Residential Visit                                   

Our Yr 4 & 5 children will soon be 

heading off to Dobroyd Castle near 

Todmorden for their 3 day 

residential visit.  The visit is from 4th 

- 6th May and has an action packed 

itinerary. 

We look forward to hearing all 

about it in due course. 

 

After School Dance Club                 

It was lovely having parents / carers 

in school this week – albeit just for a 

few minutes.  We were pleased to 

invite them in to see what the 

children have been learning this term 

in Dance Club.                               

The younger children were great, 

taking part enthusiastically and 

mostly with a smile!  KS2 were 

amazing, having learnt quite a 

complicated routine with lots of 

positional changes which they 

performed with very limited 

prompting from the teacher.  



 

 


